
Want to change your automated weekly 
reminder email?   
 
You can change the email address to which the 
weekly reminders are automatically sent (or turn off 
these reminders).   
 
Under the Profile menu tab above, select Edit Account 
Profile (this is the contact info you entered on 
registration and is required and used only by the 
administrator of this website for confirming orders and 
payments). The email address you provide here is the one 
used to send you information related to your orders, and a 
reminder each Sunday of what you ordered for your 
child(ren) for the following week.  This contact info is NOT 
shared with other families. 
	
NOTE:	We	used	to	have	lunches	every	week.		The	
automated	reminder	will	still	come	out	weekly	even	
though	lunches	are	now	monthly.		While	we	
apologize	if	this	is	a	hassle,	there	is	no	way	to	
configure	it	differently,	and	on	the	positive	side	it	
will	help	you	keep	track	of	when	the	lunches	are	
(and	aren’t).	


